
From: Grieco, Jack cJ.Grieco@alaskausainsurance.com>
Sent: Friday, March 01, 2013 4:13 PM
To: Rep. Peggy Wilson
Subject: A State Funded Transportation Program

Dear Representative Wilson,

I hilly support your efforts to establish a State Funded Transportation Program not dependent on federal
funding. We are an oil rich state with a strong surplus that can be used to support our transportation
infrastructure. We cannot continue to operate the way we have with the future of federal funding shrinking. We
need to fund our own transportation program.

Jack Grieco, CIC

8811 Winchester St

Anchorage, AK 99507

9072428686
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